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Subject:  TNC Participation in State Water Board's Workshop 3 -- Review and Update to 
the Bay-Delta Plan 
 
Dear Water Board Staff, 
 
This is notice that The Nature Conservancy would like to participate in the Bay Delta Plan's 
update - Workshop 3.  We intend to provide information related to development of a Delta 
Ecological Flow Tool.  Likely participants to the workshop will be Ryan Luster with the Nature 
Conservancy and Clint Alexander with ESSA Technologies. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Leo Winternitz 
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